
 
 

PIEDMONT 
COMMUNITY 

COLLEGE 

WIRELESS PRESENTATIONS 
USING AIRSERVER 

Airserver offers many 
benefits: 
 
• Airserver offers side by 

side mirroring from 
multiple devices. 
 

• Compatible with 
Windows, Apple, 
Android and 
Chromebook devices. 
 

Learn more at: 
www.piedmontcc.edu/it  
 
 

  
HELP DESK PORTAL 
Submit a ticket at: 
https://ncccs.servicenowse
rvices.com/piedmontcc  
   
PHONE 
(336) 322-2300 - Give our 
Helpdesk a call. 
   
EMAIL  

support@piedmontcc.edu - 
Email the Helpdesk. 
   
IN PERSON 
   

 Building G Room 204 - 
Visit the help desk. 
 
WEB 
   

 www.piedmontcc.edu/it 

Windows 10 Devices:  
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INFORMATION 
TECHNOLOGY 

Press the Windows key and K 
on the keyboard at the same 
time. 

Type the code shown on the 
screen and click Connect. 
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In the Windows Connect 
Interface, click the Airserver 
for the room you are in. 
  

iPhone & iPad Devices:  

Swipe up from the bottom 
of the screen (Touch ID 
devices) or swipe down 
from the top right of the 
screen (Face ID devices) 

Click on Screen Mirroring 
button 

Tap on the Airserver of the 
room that you are in.   
  

+ 

To disconnect press Windows 
key and K on the keyboard 
and click Disconnect in the 
Windows Connect Interface. 

DISCONNECTING 

Type the code shown on the 
screen and tap OK. 
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DISCONNECTING 
Tap on Stop Mirroring.  


